CLOSURE OF AL DHABI LOUNGE AND AL REEM LOUNGE BY PLAZA PREMIUM LOUNGE, ABU DHABI
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (AUH) EFFECTIVE 1 JUNE 2021

15 April 2021

Dear Valued Customers,

We regret to inform you that Al Dhabi Lounge and Al Reem Lounge by Plaza Premium Lounge, located
at International Departures, Terminal 1 in Abu Dhabi International Airport, will cease operation effective
1 June 2021.

In such circumstance, Plaza Premium Lounge can be contacted in case you need clarification for any
issues due to the discontinuation of business. Plaza Premium Lounge will still be available and
contactable to handle your queries @ +603 3000 8989 | 1800 817 418 or email
customer.relations@plaza-network.com

Click here for the updated list of Plaza Premium Lounge.
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